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Attendees: 
Stanley Wong, property owner 
Mark Jonas, Conestoga-Rovers & Associates 
Jerry Wickham, ACEH 
 
 
Mr. Wong is unable to complete system installation within required schedule tdue to 
difficulty in obtaining financing and delays in payment with Cleanup Fund.  I indicated 
he should submit a written request for schedule extension which I will review in context 
of ongoing issues with Cleanup Fund and State Water Board resolution.  Cleanup is 
required whether funding from UST Cleanup Fund is available or not but we want to 
work to set a reasonable schedule.  They should also look at the frequency and need for 
groundwater monitoring.  Based on long history of data, may consider one monitoring 
event prior to beginning remediation. 


